
15 October 2022 

 

TO:                 Board & Staff 

FROM:           Larry Olson, DSO-AV 

SUBJECT:       AuxAir Report for September 2022. 

 

We continue to fly between two and four missions a week in support of the Coast Guard, the Coast 
Guard Auxiliary, and our allied agencies.  We were able to assist Marine Living Resources with one flight 
to help locate an entangled whale.   

We are also continuing with our training of new Observers, Aircrew and Pilots.  We have about 15 aux 
members in various stages of training, including several doing their flight training. 

Ron Darcey has organized our next Squadron Dinner/Meeting, which will be held on Tuesday, 18 Oct 
2022, at the Holiday Inn, Dublin. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Larry Olson 

DSO-AV 

 


